## STATE OF ILLINOIS



## HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. •SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

January 28, 2015

## <u>CERTIFIED MAIL</u> <u>RETURN RECEITP REQUESTED</u>

Susan Beeler Project Manager St. Elizabeth's Hospital 211 South Third Street Belleville, Illinois 62220

Re: #14-044 Deferral

Dear Ms. Beeler:

On January 27, 2015 the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board ("State Board") deferred Project #14-044 from January 27, 2015 State Board Meeting. The State Board determined at that meeting that Project #14-044 will be heard in conjunction with Project 14-043. No date has been specified when Projects #14-043 and 14-044 will be heard.

If you should have any questions or concerns please contact either Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at 217.782.3516 or <a href="mailto:mike.constantino@illinois.gov">mike.constantino@illinois.gov</a> or <a href="mailto:george.roate@illinois.gov">george.roate@illinois.gov</a>

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy Olson, Chairman